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The Permanent Mission of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the United Nations at
Geneva presents its compliments to the United Nations Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights, and, referring to the Note Verbal number
RRDD/DSEIB/METS/PM/EP/OU, dated February 1st 2013, and request for
relevant information on “World Program for Human Rights Education” has the
honor to transmit the following response of the Ministry of Civil Affairs of Bosnia
and Herzegovina:

(1) “the target sector” should be education and civil service sectors and in that
sense target groups should be educators, teachers, professors and civil
servants at all levels;

(2) For “focus areas or thematic human rights issues” Ministry of Civil Affairs
of Bosnia and Herzegovina suggested “Prohibition of discrimination in
achieving all human rights and freedoms, especially the right to
education” and special training for teachers working with children
belonging to minorities, migrant families and children with disabilities.

The Permanent Mission of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the United Nations in
Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the United Nations Office of
the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest

consideration. | | \j
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